
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

HYDRANT/WATER SYSTEM FLUSHING 

The Town of Erin water systems operator, Ontario Clean Water Agency will be flushing the Erin water system from July 
10-August 8, and Hillsburgh water system from Aug 9-16 for general maintenance of the water system.  Due to 
sedimentation, this flushing may cause temporary discolouration of the water. Ontario Clean Water Agency is advising 
residences to check their cold water supply before use.  If discolouration occurs, please let the cold water run until it is 
clear. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the Highlands On Call operator at 519-939-8529 

Ontario Clean Water Agency 

Nick Colucci 
Director of Infrastructure & 

Engineering Services 
Town of Erin 

 


